
 
 

Regulatory Information Circular 

Circular number:  2012-001 Contact: Katherine Simmons, Deputy 
General Counsel 

Date:  January 18, 2012 Telephone: 212-897-0233 

 

Subject: Rule Change Notice – Changes to FINRA Arbitration Rules 
Pursuant to ISE Rule 1800, which in part states that Financial Industry Regulatory Authority, 
Inc.’s (“FINRA”) Code of Arbitration shall govern ISE arbitrations, this Regulatory Information 
Circular informs Members of a proposed rule change to the FINRA Code of Arbitration 
published by the Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”), attached.   
  
In the January 6, 2012 Federal Register, the SEC published a notice of filing of a proposed rule 
change (SR-FINRA-2011-075) by FINRA to amend Rule 13201 of the Code of Arbitration 
Procedure for Industry Disputes (“Industry Code”).  The proposed amendment would preclude 
collective action claims by employees of FINRA under the Fair Labor Standards Act, the Age 
Discrimination in Employment Act, or the Equal Pay Act of 1963 from being arbitrated under the 
Industry Code.  
 
  
(Exchange Act Release No. 34-66109 (January 11, 2012)) 
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